WITH GOD IN OUR HEARTS, WE LOVE AND LEARN

St. Joseph's Newsletter

Issue 002 - 16 September 2019



I would just like to say a huge thank you to both you and your children. The way they have started the new school year is excellent. All children have arrived with the correct school uniform and clearly take pride in their appearance. The behaviour of the children and their attitude to learning is brilliant. I would like to give a special mention to all of the children that have joined the school this year. They have quickly become part of the St. Joseph's Family and it is as if they have always been here. The support you have given the children in preparing for the new school year has really helped.

Generous and Grateful

This half term we will be focusing on the values generous and grateful. We will be talking to your children about different ways to show generosity in the way that they treat others. We will also encourage them to be grateful for everything they have. Mr Cox spoke to the children in assembly about his visit to our link school in Nepal. During this talk he showed the children pictures of the school with very little besides tables and chairs. We believe this will help children to appreciate just how lucky they are to have the education they have.

School Lottery

Congratulations to Mr A Maj on winning this weeks lottery. If you would like to be in with the chance of winning a cash prize and supporting the school at the same time please go on to the school website and look under parents/school lottery for details of how to enter.

Late collection

If you are unable to collect your child from school at 3.15pm could you please contact the school office to let us know. If we don't receive a message and your child hasn't been collected by 3.30pm we will put them in to paid club and you will incur a charge. Thank you for your support!

Headteacher: Mr D Jobburns Chair of Governors: Mrs M Green Email: headteacher@st-josephs-rugeley.staffs.sch.uk Tel. No: 01889 256120

Website Address: www.st-josephs-rugeley.org.uk

Future Events

Monday 16 September SATS Meetings:

3.30-4.00 pm Year 2 4.00-4.30 pm Year 6

Tuesday 17 September 3.30pm Reading workshop for Reception Parents Friday 20 September Year 5 Pilgrimage to Our Lady of Lourdes Heds

Sunday 29 September Sacramental Preparation Mass Y3 and Y6 6.30pm at Church

Monday 21 October 2.30pm Reception Parent Meeting

Thursday 24 October Break up

Thursday 24 October Halloween Treat Bingo - 6pm

Monday 4 November Return to school

Tuesday 5 November 4-7pm Parents' Evening
Thursday 7 November 4-7pm Parents' Evening
Thursday 14 November PTFA Movie Night 3.15-5pm
Friday 20 December Break up for Christmas

Star Learner Week 002

Nursery Adalynn
Class A Liberty
Class B Lucas
Class C Austin
Class D Courtney
Class E William
Class F Alfie M
Class G Charley

Star Person Week 002

<u>Nursery</u> Kian Class A Alfie Class B Elizabeth Class C Riley Class D Lily Class E Nevaeh Isabella Class F Class G Lucas

Star Presentation Week 002

Nursery Penelope Class A Ava Class B Jessica Class C Loergann Class D Sam Class E Isla Class F Devon Class G Skye

Star Friend Week 002

Fletcher Nursery Oliver R Class A Class B Harry <u>Class C</u> Rose Class D Raluca Class E Sydney Class F Brandon Class G Joel

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS THIS TERM

Clubs running this term:

Monday: Football for years 3-6 All welcome

Tuesday: Class clubs for years 1-6 (letters from class teachers)

Thursday: Netball for years 3-6 All welcome

Mon-Fri: Morning Club from 8.00am (£1.50) available to all children

Afterschool Club until 4.30pm (£2.50) available to all children